
You may be aware that beginning in 2022, the Ohio Public Employees Retirement System 
(OPERS) will no longer provide health insurance to its pre-65 retirees. Instead, those retirees 
will have to secure health insurance coverage through the Marketplace until they become 
Medicare eligible. 

OAHU is working to establish a relationship with OPERS to assist these retirees throughout our 
state and identifying those members who have expertise in individual healthcare and interested 
in serving these individuals. Please complete the survey as soon as possible and we will reach 
out to you with additional information. 
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